
Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting 

January 17, 2019 
 

Before the meeting, Danielle Pragen from Virginia Beach Emergency Management 
spoke about Emergency Preparedness.  Valuable information was given and 
questions were answered.  After her presentation, she left a Hurricane Evacuation 
Guide and information on things to have on hand in an emergency kit. 

 
Kate Nixon called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm. 
 
The Treasurer gave the following report as of 12/31/18: 
 

 Business Money Market             $41,844.45 
 Civic League Checking                   2,005.54 
 Savings CD       35,000.00 
 Total Cash and Bank Accounts   $78,849.99 
 Liabilities              00.00 
 Overall Total                               $78,849.99 

 
It was noted that much of the money will be used for the 50th anniversary for the 
pool. 

 
Information: 
 

 On Sunday, January 13, around 3 pm, a car hit the gazebo.  A police report 
and insurance claim was made.  The contractor will be starting soon and 
the work should be completed by next week.  The gazebo has been anchored 
down for safety reasons. 

 The pump station on Bishop should end around July.  Water lines and some 
of the sewer lines will be replaced in two phases with each taking about a 
year and a half.  They will start about a year from now. 

 We will be swearing in our newly elected Board members at the Pot Luck in 
February. 

 The new budget for 2019 will be in the February newsletter and will be voted 
on at the Pot Luck meeting. 

 
Coming Events: 
 

 Our Pot Luck dinner meeting will be Friday, February 22, at the Old 
Donation Church. 

 In March, we will have a speaker on recycling or a master gardener. 
 In April, our movie night will be on a Friday.  Our Easter Egg Hunt will be 

on a Saturday with the exact date being announced at a later time. 
 We are planning to have a Neighborhood Yard Sale in June. 
 The National Night Out is in August. 
 In October, we have the Halloween Walk. 
 In November, we have a Wine and Cheese social event. 



 
Discussions: 
 
A question was asked as to who to call about sidewalk repair.  Public Works is the 
place to call or if you go on the website, you can report it.  You can also get the 
SeeClickFix app where you can put in the location, a picture, etc. 
 
We welcomed new neighbors attending our meeting tonight. 
 
A question was asked regarding some cell tower concerns which we will check out. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


